MAPLE GROVE SANITARY DISTRICT
SPECIAL MEETING
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 23, 2020

Town of Hamilton Chairman Blaine Lee opened the Maple Grove Sanitary District special meeting on Wednesday, September 23, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  Roll call found Blaine Lee, Kevin Hoyer, Paul Degenhardt, Nate Anderegg (obo Steve Nicolai) and Sara Schultz present.
The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the purchase of parcel #7-230-1 by Steve Nicolai.  The selling price is $225,000 and it is zoned Recreation/Natural Resource District.  All easements (road, and sewer lines) will remain in place and Steve has agreed to pay all expenses including the surveying, title and legal description.  Supervisor Paul Degenhardt motioned to accept the offer for the sale of the land while Hoyer seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  A check in the amount of $5,000 was given as ernest money.
Hoyer moved to allow Chairman Blaine Lee and Clerk Sara Schultz to sign the closing papers with the title company and Degenhardt supported the motion with a second.  Motion passed. Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m. by Degenhardt’s motion and seconded by Hoyer.  Motion carried.

                                                                                                  _____________________________
                                                                                                 Sara Schultz, Town of Hamilton Clerk
                                                                                                           
